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GRIZZLY LAKE WILDFIRE #G41711 
EVACUATION ORDER RESCINDED 
& EVACUATION ALERT RESCIND 

July 23, 2021 at 1100 h 
The Evacuation Order and Evacuation Alert issued on July 20, 2021, at 1600 h by the Regional 
District of Bulkley-Nechako, have been rescinded in their entirety.  It covered the following area: 
south of Eulatazella Lake and the Bobtail Connector FSR and West of the 600 Road FSR, 
east of Naltesby Lake and the Bobtail FSR, and west to the 800/900 roads, as shown on the 
map below. 

________________________ 
Gerry Thiessen 
Chair 
For media inquiry, please contact:   
Chair Gerry Thiessen Phone 250-567-0567 

For public inquiry, please contact:   
RDBN at www.rdbn.bc.ca or call 250-692-3195 or 1-800-320-3339. 


